
 
 

 

 
July 31, 2014 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary     Via E-File and Overnight Delivery 
Federal Communications Commission 
Attention: International Bureau 
Wireline Competition Bureau 
445 – 12th Street SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: Joint International and Domestic Application for Streamlined Consent to Transfer Control 

– Transfer of World Communications, Inc. to Integra Telecom Holdings, Inc. 
  
 File No. ITC-ASG-20140718-00214 
   
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Pursuant to Staff’s request, Integra Telecom Holdings, Inc. (“Integra”) hereby supplements the 
Application filed in the above-referenced proceeding. 
 
Integra clarifies that other than as detailed on pages 9-11 of its Application, no other person or 
entity has either direct or indirect ownership of Integra of ten percent (10%) or greater. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (360) 558-4315 with any questions regarding 
the information provided herein. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
__________________________ 
Douglas Denney 
Vice President, Costs & Policy 
Integra 
360-558-4315 (Direct) 
dkdenney@integratelecom.com 
 
CC:  Sumita Mukhoty (sumita.mukhoty@fcc.gov) 
 Frank Lamancusa (frank.lamancusa@bingham.com)  
 
 


